
WBTM 
PIEDMONT BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

DANVILLE 
VIRGINIA 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. P. D. # 2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Sir: 

January 17, 19.0 

This will confirm your report of reception from 
WBTM on January 11, 1938, 3:10-3:30 EST. We 
have checked your report with station log and 
find it correct. 

We hope you will continue to tune in our frequency 
checks and render what information you can. It is 
valuable to our engineering staff. 

Thank you and good luck. 

LLA/s 

Very truly yours, 

Piedmont Broadcasting Cor2. 

d. P. :ffernan 
Progr Manager 

DANVILLE, THE WORLD'S BEST TOBACCO MARKET 


